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Dear Sirs 

 

Report and order following the investigation of an incident with ram door 

blown off BOP during connection test on Rowan Stavanger on 14 September 

2020 

From 2 September 2020 to 30 January 2021, we investigated an incident with a BOP 

where the door on the blind shear ram was blown off during a connection test on 

Rowan Stavanger on 14 September 2020. 

 

Our report is attached. 

 

The report contains a description of identified nonconformities. We would request an 

explanation of how the following will be dealt with by you.  

 

Nonconformity 7.1 - installations, systems and equipment 

Nonconformity 7.2 - lack of expertise on facility-specific equipment (NXT BOP) 

Nonconformity 7.3 - inadequate procedures and compliance 

Nonconformity 7.4 - lack of management of change (MOC) process 

Nonconformity 7.5 - unclear roles and responsibilities 

Nonconformity 7.6 - inadequate information-sharing  

Nonconformity 7.7 - inadequate organisation of work 

 

We have identified serious breaches of the regulations – see chapter 7 of the report – 

and hereby issue the following order. 

 

Pursuant to section 69 of the framework regulations on administrative decisions, see 

sections 6 and 21 of the management regulations on management of health, safety 

and the environment and on follow up respectively, Valaris is ordered to do the 

following. 
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• Systematically review the company’s processes for managing change, including the 

system for ensuring facility-specific expertise and making provision for clear roles 

and responsibilities in the organisation, in order to ensure that the facility can be 

operated prudently in normal operation and in the event of hazards and accidents. 

• Present a binding and scheduled plan for corrective measures which shows the 

priorities set for these measures and has a description of possible compensatory 

measures to be implemented until the nonconformity is corrected. 

 

The deadline for complying with the order is 26 April 2021. We must be informed 

when the order has been complied with.  

 

We would request a response to this letter no later 26 March 2021. We would also 

request that this letter and the report be made known to the elected officers for the 

workforce, including the safety delegates.  

 

The report will be published on www.psa.no a week after the date of this letter at the 

earliest. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Irja Viste-Ollestad, by authority 
Head of supervision 

 

Amir Gergerechi 
Investigation leader 

 

 
This letter has been approved electronically in the PSA and accordingly bears no signatures. 
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